FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Alston-Pleasants Post-Graduate Scholars Fund Scholarships

December 23, 2009 ~Trustees Tasha K. Dickinson, Helen N. Parker and J. Gilbert Stallings congratulate
Marcus T. Wilson on having been awarded the degree of Master of Library Science at his December 12,
2009, graduation with honors at the North Carolina Central University School of Library Science.

Mr. Wilson, a 2005 University of North Carolina graduate from Warren County, was one of the first
recipients of an Alston-Pleasants Post-Graduate Scholars Fund scholarship.

This Fund was established in 2008 to support the graduate and professional studies of recipients of the
Alston-Pleasants Scholarships that Missouri Alston Pleasants established in 1958 for selected
undergraduate University of North Carolina students from Franklin, Halifax and Warren Counties.

Mr. Wilson, a Project Analyst with the North Carolina Department of Revenue, plans to continue his
interest in the field of library science with an emphasis on the broad range of services provided by
librarians in higher education.
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For information or questions, contact J. Gilbert Stallings at 540.856.3613 or gstall7493@aol.com




